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MINUTES
4th September 2012
12:00PM

MEETING ROOM 4 RPCH

Present:
Andrea Johnson (Practice Secretary)


Debra Parker (Practice Administrator)


Ron Sabiston


Susan White


James White
Apologies:
Irene Hambley


Lesley Hutchinson
1. Chairperson Lesley gave her apologies so Andrea acted as chair for the meeting.  Andrea conveyed sympathies regarding Kathleen Bell who is in hospital at the present time.  
2. Andrea introduced Debra who recently joined the group.

3. Andrea then went through minutes of last meeting:
· Male GP – no longer an agenda item as no longer thought to be an issue.  
· Misuse of MIU  - Andrea made the group aware that letters had been sent to patients and that there had been a good response and a reduction in the patients attending MIU.
· Manning of Reception – new notification bell installed and working well.
· Suggestions box – although this was discussed at the last meeting, the group today felt it would be of no benefit.
4. Survey results:-
Copies of the results from the February survey were passed round the group and discussed.  It was disappointing that only 15 surveys were completed but overall the results were good.  The only issues found which we could improve were waiting time and promotion of the website.   Mr White suggested that we could put the results of the surveys on the patient information board.
5. Completion of surveys:-

We discussed ways in which we could increase the number of patients willing to complete the surveys

· Mr White asked if surveys could be added to the practice website for completion – Andrea to see Merrol whether this is feasible.

· Send to ad-hoc patients – Andrea stated that we already did this but may see about doing a mail-shot to a number of randomly selected patients to see if we get any replies next time.

· Hand out with prescriptions – see below.
· Hand surveys out at the same time as flu clinic – Andrea to suggest this to Merrol.

6. New survey

Copy of the new survey which was to be promoted this month was handed to members of the group.  This month we would be targeting repeat prescriptions – group felt it was a good idea and this would be handed to people attending reception and with repeat prescription collections. 

7. Patient Group Directive
Andrea highlighted the objectives of the Patient Group Directive and also discussed why surveys were an important part of this.  She also relayed that results of the surveys enabled the practice to implement changes to the service provided if required.
8. Annual Flu Vaccinations

Flu season is October this year and Andrea and Debra asked if there were any ways the group felt they could help with the co-ordination of this.  Andrea is to email Lesley to see if she had any ideas.  Andrea also asked the group if they felt that they had any free time available and could help out – no commitment was made but she will ask again when she relays the minutes of the meeting.

9. Any other agenda items:

· Ron asked if we would put a sign up in reception for patients to turn off mobiles phones – Andrea stated that we did have a notice relayed on the patient information screen but could also put up a sign on the patient board.

10. Date and time of next meeting –
Tuesday 4th December 2012 – 12.00pm Meeting Room 4.
Dr K Boyd
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